
 

 

 
 
 
September 13, 2022 
 
Dear Richmond Parents and Caregivers, 
 
This afternoon, the Provincial Government announced that all K-12 public schools will be closed 
on September 19th in order to observe the national day of mourning to commemorate the 
funeral of Queen Elizabeth II.  
 
All schools in the Richmond School District will therefore be closed on Monday, September 
19th.  School will resume on September 20th.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Scott Robinson 
Superintendent of Schools 
 
 
 

 
 

 


